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Exploring social justice, bats and biochemistry 

I would like to express my gratitude to the NSF for funding my research at Johns Hopkins and the Vereen Research Institute. I am also thankful for the
opportunities provided by the Vivien Thomas Scholars Program and the Undergraduate Health Sciences Academy, which have been invaluable and insightful.


